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Dear Community Member –                    

Fleetwood Bank will be hosting its 11th Annual Gift Basket Bingo on Sunday, October 26, 2025 at our 

new location due to growing demand, the Oley Fair Centre. As the only bank headquartered in Berks 

County, this Bingo is one of many ways that we give back to our community during the year. As we have 

done in previous years, all proceeds during this event will be donated to benefit local nonprofits. Last 

year we exceeded our fundraising goal and raised $11,000, all of which was donated equally between 

the Habitat for Humanity of Berks County, New Journey Community Outreach, Inc., Safety Net 

Sanctuary, and Veterans Making A Difference. In the last three years, Fleetwood Bank has raised 

$25,000 to benefit local organizations. 

We hope you will consider donating to help us build even stronger communities in the areas we serve. 

Our Annual Bingo Fundraiser would not be a success without the generous contributions of nearly 100 

Fleetwood Bank customers, employees, local businesses and brands looking to make a difference with 

us. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated, and there is no minimum dollar amount that your 

donation must be worth. Here’s how you can make an impact: 

• Donating a gift basket  

• Monetary or gift card donation if you do not have the time or wish to put together a basket 

As a valued business to the area, we would love to showcase your organization for joining us in making a 

difference. Anyone who donates will be recognized at the event and across our social media platforms. 

Please send a hi-res vector or PNG file of your logo to our Director of Marketing, Angela Cremer, at 

acremer@fleetwoodbank.com by October 1st in order to be recognized. 

You can drop off your gift basket or donation at any of our seven Fleetwood Bank locations throughout 

the county. In order to have all Bingo and raffle items prepared for the event, we greatly appreciate 

receiving your donation by October 10, 2025. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Angela at the email above or by calling 484.334.9917. 

We thank you for your time and consideration, and we hope to see you at the event! 

-Fleetwood Bank 

mailto:acremer@fleetwoodbank.com

